
SVMS NEWS

Week of January 17, 2022

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School - 923 18th Street - Bedford, IN 47421 - 812-279-2540 - www.svsbedford.org - office@svsbedford.org

Mark Your Calendars:

Jan 11: Awards Assembly (Virtual)
Jan. 17: No School/ Make-up Day
Jan. 20: 5-6 Girls & Boys @ Seven Oaks 6 & 7 PM
Jan. 21: Snowflake Ball, 6-8pm
Jan, 22: 5-6 Girls & Boys @ Brownstown 10 & 11 AM

Announcements:

The Spencer sentinel
Homeroom

● Make sure you get your intent of respect letter signed and turned back in

Kolbe house
● I hope you all enjoyed your movie on friday. We need to be thinking of our next house goal for

this quarter!

Pe
● We will be practicing team-based games with flags

SVS Sports
● Girls basketball will practice Tuesday from 4:00-5:00 and Wednesday from 4:00-5:30
● Boys 5-6 basketball will practice Wednesday from 5:30-7:00
● Boys 7-8 basketball will practice thursday from 5:30-7:00
● Games w/ sauers on 1-18 have been cancelled
● 5-6 Girls and boys will play @ Seven Oaks at 6&7 on Thursday (20th)

We will need volunteers for home games coming up, keep an eye out! THe schedule can
be found at: www.svsbedford.org/athletics-competitions/



The Getman Gazette
Middle School Religion

“Love the children first, and then teach them.”
– Saint Mother Theodore Guerin

Week of January 17, 2022

6th Grade

Encounter Bible Study - Sessions 1 & 2 Quiz

Family Tree Posters Project

7th Grade

Sacraments of Chrisitian Initiation - Quiz

Sacrament Symbol Design Project

8th Grade

ACRE - prepare for 8th Grade Religion testing

Catholic Social Teaching Session 3 - Life & Dignity, Discrimination

Questions? You may contact Mrs. Getman atgetmank@svsbedford.org or by calling at 812-279-2540 ext 320

Thatcher Times
Math

Freckle: www.student.freckle.com

6th: We will be studying equations this week.
7th: We will be having a test over inequalities today and then starting a unit on statistics.
PreAlgebra: We will continue working on linear relationships and have a quiz on Thursday
Algebra: We will continue our study of systems of equations and have a quiz on Thursday.
Science:
6th: We will be looking at the properties of waves. Vocabulary test is on Friday, project is due Monday of next
week, and the test will be Tuesday of next week.
7th and 8th: We will be looking at cell division, both mitosis and meiosis. Vocabulary quiz is on Friday,
project is due Tuesday of next week, and the test is on Wednesday of next week.
Homeroom:
If you have not yet sent pictures for the scrapbook and slide presentation, please get those in as soon as
possible.
Next parent meeting is January 27 at 5:30pm.
We will be putting together a baking basket for the auction. Some ideas for donations would be baking
pans, baking mixes (cake, brownie, muffins, etc..), spices or seasoning. I will be sending home a recipe card
with each student in Monday folders next week. Please contribute a favorite family recipe to add to the
basket.

Questions? You may contact me at thatcherh@svsbedford.org or by phone at 812-279-2540
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The Pangburn Progress

To all Parents,
Hello.  I look forward to continuing to work together to give our students the best education possible.  I want
us to work together as a team, so you can contact me anytime through Jupiter, or at my email
pangburnr@svsbedford.org I hope that people who need help will reach out.

The Journalism Club has made great progress.  They have conducted interviews, and have also made a short
message to their teachers, about homework on the weekends.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEW0o1sAZSM

I hope that all of the 8th grade had a wonderful three day weekend.  This week they will be testing over the
battles of the War of 1812 in Social Studies.  In English, 8th grade is going to be covering the latin roots of
words, and they will be exploring how communication can overcome differences.

I hope that 7th grade had an amazing three day  weekend. This week they will finish their Unit over Egypt by
taking a test on Friday..  In English they will continue their unit over the moments that test us.

I hope 6th grade has had a spectacular three day weekend.   In English Language Arts, the students will be
focusing on the idea of personal best.   In Social Studies, students will finish exploring the Western half of
South America. They will have a test on Wednesday.

mailto:pangburnr@svsbedford.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IEW0o1sAZSM

